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Application for  Salt Water Disposal 

 

TAKE NOTICE that Alcan Fluid Disposal Ltd. P.O. Box 1345, 4401 - 55 St. Fort Nelson, BC V0C 
1R0 has made application for approval to operate the well Alcan HZ Evie b-62-C/94-J-15 (WA 
17986) as a salt water disposal well in the Debolt formation. 

If no valid objection in writing is received by the undersigned by January 4, 2010 the application 
may be approved subject to such conditions as may be prescribed. 

Copies of the application may be obtained from the applicant.  Any objection should be sent in 
writing to both the undersigned and the applicant. 

Dated at Victoria, British Columbia this  14th day of December  2009. 

 

Richard Slocomb  
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering  
Resource Conservation   
Oil and Gas Commission  

 

Applicant Contact: Cheryl Crumblin (250) 233-8745 (Geoterra Integrated Resource System Ltd,  
                                                                                     on behalf of Alcan)  

 

 

 


